
Yolo County Flood Control & Water Conservation District 
Effective Water Resource Management 

 

34274 State Highway 16 • Woodland, CA 95695 • 530.662.0265 • www.ycfcwcd.org 

 

 
 
April 22, 2024 

 

 

Re: 2024 Irrigation Season Start and End Date, Ditchtender Contact Numbers, and WaterUI 

Signup 

 

 

Dear Water Customer: 

 

We are looking forward to another unallocated irrigation season. As of today, the Yolo County 

Flood Control and Water Conservation District’s (District) total stored water supply is 

approximately 427,000 acre-feet. With the completion of canal system repairs and critical capital 

projects, we are prepared to start the 2024 irrigation season and anticipate increasing diversions 

in the Winters and West Adams Canals starting Wednesday, April 24. 

 

For your reference, the 2024 Ditchtenders’ phone numbers, and ditch ride numbers and canal 

map are attached. We encourage you to place your water orders directly through your 

Ditchtender, or if you are unsure of which Ditchtender is on duty, please call 530.662.1037 to 

be connected to the Ditchtender on duty.  

 

Additionally, for those of you interested in ordering water and managing your account online, 

please see the attached setup instructions for creating an account at ycfc.waterui.com.   

 

Lastly, we apologize in advance for any inconvenience, but the irrigation season is expected 

to end on Monday, September 30 as we prepare for and complete the Capay Dam Bladder 

Replacement Project prior to the rainy season. 

 

We look forward to serving you during the 2024 irrigation season, please reach out with any 

questions, concerns, or suggestions at 530.662.0265. 

 

Thank you, 

 
Kristin Sicke 

General Manager 

https://ycfc.waterui.com/login

